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Horton City Hall remodel underway
(KNZA)--A remodeling project is underway at the Horton City Hall.

An ADA complaint bathroom, a break room and additional office are being
installed.

The new features are being built in what was formerly a garage stall and a room
that was being used for storage.  

City Clerk Kim Knudson says the work is being done by Derik Kesler, of Topeka,
for around $57,000.

Knudson said the project started about 3 weeks ago and is to be completed by
November 8.   
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